## **2017 NWARIN Spring Business Meeting Minutes**

One hour conference call held on March 27<sup>th</sup> at 7pm.

Members present: Connie Flores, Mary Sichko, Renee Storm, Brenda Wickersham, Webmaster, and Doug Tucker.

## Old business:

The meeting was called to order, with the 2016 Fall Business meeting minutes, approved by all members present.

Treasurer, Connie Flores confirmed the current NWARIN balance of \$13,423.00.

Awaiting the CE transcripts from three Scholarship recipients, for reimbursement and an email requesting they submit their CE's will be sent:

\$750 Leslie Kapsar

\$750 Robin Vaughan

\$250 Narda Leeming

Earnest Campany submitted his transcripts from the ARIN \$750 scholarship and has been reimbursed.

## **New Business:**

Conversation about 2017 Fall conference: awaiting pending Save the Date from University of Washington.

Discussed possible topics for the conference. The need for Radiation Safety lecture, mentioning Y90 treatments, and pregnant staff exposure. Also presenters will be from Harborview, University of Washington, and Swedish Hospital.

Future ARIN dates and Brenda Wickersham and Renee Storm discussed the success of 2017 ARIN conference in Washington, DC.

A need for future Poster presenters to discuss the content of the Poster, which could be a separate Hot Topics session.

2020 ARIN conference will be in Seattle, so NWARIN should start planning their presentation.

Renee Storm inquired about the role of NWARIN webmaster position, which will be available after 2017 Fall Conference. If she considers taking the position, Current Webmaster will assist her in planning the 2017 NWARIN Fall Conference.

Renee will keep the members updated of her decision to take the position. It was mentioned that webmasters are compensated for some of their time, and for coordinating the conferences.

There was discussion about making a template to facilitate timing of reelecting officers and board members.

Mary Sichko will preside at 2017 Fall Conference and President Elect, Brenda Wickersham will be the future President of NWARIN starting 2018.

Connie Flores will retain Treasure position, Becky Turner Secretary, and Board members Joseph Ancheta and Patty Baker.

Save the Date to distribution list will be posted when we receive the 2017 date of Fall Conference

The meeting was adjourned